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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 
PLANNING BOARD 

TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 
 
 
PROJECT:    DAWES    
PROJECT NO.:   18- 08  
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 6, BLOCK 1, LOT 4 
REVIEW DATE:   30 MAY 2018  
MEETING DATE:   7 JUNE 2018 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: BROOKS & BROOKS 
 

1. The Metes & Bounds Table for the proposed right of way should have the numerical numbers 
labeled along the right of way boundaries. 
 

2. Permission from Central Hudson Gas & Electric Company should be received for the proposed 
right of way crossing the Central Hudson right of way. 
 

3. Subsurface sanitary sewer disposal design should be prepared and submitted for the parcel in 
Orange County showing of proposed septic  and reserves is not permitted in Orange County. 
 

4. Mike Donnelly’s comments on whether the deed plot for the lot to be developed is acceptable 
or if an actual field survey with metes and bounds for the lot lines is required. 
 

5. The maps should identify Jurisdictional Emergency Services and comments from Jurisdictional 
Emergency Services should be received regarding right of way. 
 

6. Topographic information along the right of way should be provided to assure that adequate 
grades exist for a single family residential driveway in compliance with applicable regulations. 
 

7. Gerry Canfield’s office should be consulted regarding 911 addressing of the parcel in the Town 
of Newburgh with access from the Town of Plattekill. 
 

8. A proxy from the affected  tax parcels in Ulster County should be received. 
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9. The area identified as Lester Clark Road should be identified as formerly and/or abandoned as 
appropriate. 
 

10. The petition submitted under Item #4 identifies property access by 20 foot wide right of way 
while the map identifies proposed 25 foot right of way.  This should be clarified. 
 

11. Mike Donnelly’s comments should be received regarding the need for a common driveway 
access and maintenance agreement along with the right of way as portions of the proposed 
right of way are shared with the parcels in Ulster County. 
 
 
  

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/kbw 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
































































